
SHA congratulates Hui Ka-chun on
winning gold medal in Asian Para Games

     The Secretary for Home Affairs, Mr Lau Kong-wah, today (October 9)
extended his congratulations to Hong Kong swimming athlete Hui Ka-chun on
winning a gold medal in Men's 100m Backstroke S14 at the Indonesia 2018 Asian
Para Games.

     Mr Lau said, "Hui Ka-chun has performed at his best in the competition.
We are proud of his excellent result."
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